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Diary Dates
INSET DAYS 2022-2023

Friday 7 October 2022

Friday 26 May 2023

Monday 5 June 2023

The last day of this term is Friday 21 October 2022, 
children return to school on Monday 31 October 2022.

Once again, this year, all children 
have the opportunity to receive the 
flu vaccine, and on Monday 7

Even if you decline the vaccine for your child/ren you 
MUST complete the online form.

Flu Vaccinations 2022

A letter was sent home, and also posted on Dojo, on 
Thursday 8 September with information on how to 
complete the online form along with the unique code for 
Ashbrook Junior School. 

Just a reminder that there is now a 
new menu from Aspens which 
started on Monday 5 September 
2022. 

The menus are on a three week rolling program starting with 
Week 1 on 5 September 2022.

Please see the end of the newsletter for the weekly menus.

Meal Prices
Daily - £2.38
Weekly - £11.90
Per 6 week term - £71.40

New Aspens Menu

There is a slight price increase.

Year 6 Parents’ Open 
Evenings

West Park School are holding an 
Open Evening for parents of Year 6 
children on Monday 12 September

2022  - 5.00pm to 7.00pm. Parents will have the 
opportunity to see subject areas and speak to 
staff. 

Letters have been posted on the Year 6 pages on 
ClassDojo with further information.

Friesland School are holding an 
Open Evening for parents of Year 6 
children on Thursday 22 September

2022  - 6.00pm to 8.00pm. Parents will have the 
opportunity to see subject areas and speak to 
staff and students. 

We have had a fabulous start to the new academic year, the Year 3 children have adapted well to their teachers 
and the new routines. All the children are working hard in their new classes. Sporting clubs are beginning again 

with exciting activities that we have never tried before, we hope the children enjoy taking part in something new.

Remember to apply for your child’s secondary 
school place by midnight on 31 October 2022.

November 2022 Derbyshire Community Health Services 
Immunisation Team will be visiting Ashbrook Junior 
School to offer this vaccine

Leadership Arrangements

Mrs Tanya White has joined the team, from
Transform Trust, to support Ashbrook Junior School 
as an Acting Deputy Head Teacher, for three days a 
week, on a temporary basis. 

Mrs Johnstone is continuing in the role of Acting 
Head Teacher for at least the Autumn term until the 
recruitment process for a Head Teacher can take 
place.

Mrs Johnstone and Mrs White will be on the 
playground most mornings and after school. We are 
here if you would like to talk at any point.



Safeguarding – everyone’s business
The safeguarding@ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk is monitored throughout the day.  If you have any 
concerns that a child is at risk of serious harm then contact Call Derbyshire on 01629 533190 or visit 
www.derbyshire.gov.uk/startingpoint
NSPCC is a free 24 hour, 365 days a year helpline on 0808 800500 or visit www.nspcc.org.uk
Childline Help Number – 0800 1111

Beth Johnstone🌈

Take care and stay safe

Team Point Winners 
Week ending: 9 September 2022

Achievement Assembly Nominations

The Learning Powers award goes to Neptune for ‘listening well 
and following instructions’ for the week ending 9 September 
2022

Ashbrook Learning Powers

Yellow Team were the winners this week and 
the individual team members with the highest 
number of points within each team were:

Esme P, Dylan E, Emily S, Eaddy N, Charlie S, 
Jacob F, Elizabeth S, Roman H, Max E-M, Alex F, 
Maya B, Rafe G, Mason F, Eleanor H, Archie W, 
Martha P, Jake S, Xander C, Bella S, Freya C, Lola 
N, Marley B, Seth M, Maisy C.

Sending best wishes to you and your families. Stay safe and have fun!

Week ending: 9 September 2022
Hamish M, Alice S, Davey J, Jacob H, Harrison D, Myles W, Grace 
A, Pippa M, Lola N, Izzy P, Niall Y, Tom P

Congratulations to Jupiter who have received the highest 
attendance for the week ending 9 September 2022 

Week ending: 9 September 2022 

Attendance Awards Great British Weather

The long hot summer seems 
to be breaking and the days 
have been wetter and 
definitely more unpredictable.

Please ensure your child 
comes to school 
appropriately dressed for the 
weather. 

They need a coat that is warm 
and waterproof as playtimes 
will be getting colder and 
possibly wet.

Vacancies at Ashbrook Junior 
School

We currently have the following vacancies here at Ashbrook 
Junior School; 

• Relief Cleaner - as and when required 
• Relief Midday Supervisor - as and when required 

Job descriptions for all of the above positions are available to 
view on our website. 
www.ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk

For further information please contact the school office on 
01332 673785
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